
 

Network Development, Western Division 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Adrian McCreesh 
Chief Executive 
Mid Ulster District Council 
Ballyronan 
Magherafelt 
BT45 6EN 

 
 
 
 
 
County Hall 
Drumragh Avenue 
Omagh 
 
Tel: 028 8225 4085 
 
26 May 2021 

Dear Mr McCreesh 
 
PROPOSED 40MPH – KILLEENAN ROAD AND CLOUGHFIN ROAD, 
COOKSTOWN 
 
DfI Roads is proposing to introduce a 40mph speed limit on Killeenan Road and 
Cloughfin Road, Cookstown, as shown on the enclosed map. 
 
PSNI have been consulted and are in agreement with the proposal. 
 
Please bring this matter to the attention of your council. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hazel Burton 
Network Development Section 
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